


Dear ******

I hope you and your family are well. It’s a strange and difficult time at the moment and I wanted to reach out and check that you’re okay?

I wanted to assure you that I’m keeping track of, and following, the latest Government guidance for landlords. This means that I won’t visit the property unless absolutely essential. 

If there is essential work required at the property, like repairs or gas safety inspections, I may need to visit or arrange for a contractor to come. If you’re self-isolating or working from home, and can’t or don’t want to give access, please let me know.

If you do notice a repair, even if it’s not essential just now, please let me know anyway, so that I can arrange a contractor for the future. 

If you are suffering financial difficulties due to the pandemic, please let me know.  I would like to help if I can.  

If you need to contact me, you can do so by email at ***********@****** or by phone at 07*********

If you are struggling financially, there are several things I can suggest you can do to keep a steady flow of income at this time:
· You may qualify for Universal Credit ‐ https://www.gov.uk/universal-credit and https://www.gov.uk/how-to-claim-universal-credit
· If you do, you can arrange for an advanced payment ‐ https://www.gov.uk/guidance/universal-credit-advances
· There are other benefits that might also be available to you. You can check your entitlement based on your circumstances here - https://www.entitledto.co.uk/
· If you are struggling to pay your utility bills, you should contact your supplier directly as they are offering support.
· If you are self‐employed then you may be able to get financial support https://www.gov.uk/guidance/claim-a-grant-through-the-coronavirus-covid-19-self-employment-income-support-scheme

[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope this is helpful, but please do feel free to contact me if you’d like to discuss your situation.

Best wishes
